
Our Ref: MGLA041019-3958 

8 October 2019 

Dear  

Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 3 October.  Your request 
has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

You asked for:  

Any census data or any other data on the previous tenants of Drummond Crescent, 

Euston. 

We can confirm that the GLA does not hold the information you have requested. 

Census returns remain confidential for 100 years, so censuses up to 1911 only are currently in 

the public domain. Some local authorities hold microfilm copies of census returns for their area, 

but the Greater London Authority does not. The Camden Local Studies and Archives Centre 

does hold census returns on microfilm https://www.camden.gov.uk/local-studies-archives-

centre they also have maps, directories and rate books that may be of use to you.     

Yours sincerely 

 
Census Manager 
Strategy, Intelligence and Analysis 

 

If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using 
the GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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